
 

 

Date: June 13, 2024  
 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 544150 
 

Sub.: Clarification on SDD Compliance Status 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

With reference to your communication dated May 23,2024 regarding the non-submission made by 

the company relating to Structured Digital Database (SDD) compliance certificate for the March 2024 

quarter, we would like to inform you that this matter was placed before the Board of Directors at its 

meeting held on June 12, 2024. During the meeting, the board reviewed the aforesaid communication 

received from the Exchange.  
 

The Board was informed that Structured Digital Database (SDD) compliance certificate was submitted 

to the exchange on May 23, 2024. Further, the Company has been maintaining a Structured Digital 

Database, and the delay was due to an oversight. The Board acknowledges this delay and has taken 

steps to strengthen internal processes and controls to ensure timely compliance in the future. The 

Board reiterates the Company's commitment to adhering to all regulatory requirements and 

maintaining transparency with the Exchange. 
 

Kindly take the above clarification on your record. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
KP Green Engineering Limited 
(Formerly Known as K P Buildcon Private Limited) 
 
 
Muinulhaque Iqbalhusen Kadva 

Whole Time Director 

DIN: 07661317 
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